

Far West Ski Association Turns



1930 - 2020



Help Us Celebrate in San Francisco!

The Far West Ski Association was born (as the California Ski Association) in the Palm Court of the Palace Hotel at a lunchtime meeting on October 7, 1930.

And, we're going to return to the Palace on October 10, 2020 to celebrate the 90th birthday of this historic ski association. Celebrate the achievements, wartime survival, the ups and downs, the medals, and the expansion of the Association and its programs. Meet up with ski friends of times past. See memorabilia and photos from across nine decades. And, come to San Francisco, one of the greatest party towns in the world.

For periodic updates on 2020 in San Francisco, send YOUR email address to *FWSA.watson@gmail.com*.